
Minutes of the Second Annual General Meeting of the Lincoln Golf Club Seniors 
Golf Section held on 10th December 1980 at the Clubhouse 
  
In the Chair:  J H Ainsworth 
  
Attendance:   28                         Apologies:      Nil 
  
1.   The Minutes of the meeting held in the Clubhouse on 21st November 1979 were 
presented and agreed and duly signed by the Chairman as a true record with the 
approval of the members. 
  
2.   The accounts for the year ending 1980 were presented to the meeting by the 
Treasurer, Bob Warriner, who reported that, after subsidising the lunch, there was a 
balance in hand of £1.51 to be carried forward.  The Treasurer was congratulated on his 
generosity and efficiency. 
  
3.   The match secretary, Maurice Featherstone, reported on the matches played, there 
being six mins and four loses.   The Chairman then addressed the meeting and thanked 
all members and officers for their support throughout the year. 
  
4.   The Chairman then handed on the office of Skipper to the Vice-Skipper, John 
Ainsworth.  It was proposed by the Skipper that his Vice-Skipper should be Ted 
Thimbleby.  This was seconded by Jim Instone and approved by the meeting. 
  
5.   Stan Barrell proposed Treasurer to be Bob Warriner.  This was seconded by J Mitchell 
and approved overwhelmingly. 
  
6.   A proposal from the Chair was that Maurice Featherstone carry on as Convenor.  This 
was unanimously and enthusiastically agreed by the meeting. 
  
7.  The Convenor then reported to the meeting on the arranged matches for 1981.  A 
considerable discussion took place on the number of matches and various venues.  A 
majority vote proposed that the home matches be increased from five to seven for 1981 
and that permission be sought from the General Committee for their consideration in this 
matter.  Agreed times for matches was 9 for 9.30 start. 
  
8.   It was proposed and the motion carried that Foursomes be introduced in some 
matches.  The Convenor reported to the meeting that the General Committee had 
agreed that one year in six the Seniors Section would be allowed to host and open 
meeting for six clubs, limited to 10 members each.  The clubs involved would be:- 
Thonock, Carholme, Southcliffe, Canwick, Market Rasen, Blankney and Lincoln Golf Club. 
  
9.   Ted Thimbleby offered a trophy for a suitable competition.  This generous offer was 
accepted by the members with grateful thanks. 
  
The Chairman closed the meeting at 16.10 hours. 
  
Following are the results of the Eclectic run in conjunction with the Monthly Competition. 
  
First         E J Thimbleby with nett 56 
Second     J Instone with nett 59  
 


